
 

 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
 

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Bertie Mulvey, Anthony Eastwood, Una Daniel,  

Theresa Strutt, Sheila Cooney. 

 

MONTHS MIND: 
 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Aidan Bracken, William Fottrell, Paddy & Nancy McKiernan, 

Marjorie Hayes, Tom MacPartlin, Frank Hehir & Maire Hehir McLaughlin, 

Desmond Ralph, Kay & Jim Maher, Gerry O’Neill, Tom Murhpy, 

Bridie Morrison, Patrick  & Mary Sheils, Eileen Malone,  

Patricia Higgins, Ronnie Wilson. 

 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Divine Mercy Conference—RDS—21st to 23rd February……      

CRC Art Exhibition 2020—Saturday & Sunday 22nd & 23rd February….     

 Beginning Experience……………. 

Priory Institute—Lent on line……………….. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time —16th Feb. ‘20 Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day 
 

It is clear already in the Old Testament that 
it is not our misdeeds which accuse us be-
fore God, but our hearts, fractured and di-
vided as they are. Consistent with Israelite 
teaching, Jesus insists that we go deeper 
than our external deeds. The important 
question is what is going on in our hearts, 
the source of inner thoughts and motiva-
tions? The teaching is presented using vari-
ous examples, presented sometimes with 
great simplicity, other times with irony and 
wit. 
 

Prayer 
 

O God, you read our hearts and you know 
us even better than we know ourselves. Let 
us trust your knowledge of us and your call 
to true conversion of heart, for you desire 
only our good that we may be both whole 
and holy. 

Entrance :            Hymn 35  Page 16              
Recessional :       The Light of Christ                                            
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


The Annual Collection of ACCORD 
Dublin, the Diocesan Agency for 
Marriage and the Family, will be 
made at all Masses this weekend.  
The Collection for ACCORD will replace 
the usual Share Collection. 

 

Lenten Talks—Monsignor Alex 
Stenson will provide a series of 
scripture talks & discussion in the 
Marino Room at 7.30 p.m. on 5 
Wednesdays of lent in preparation  
for the celebration of  Easter. First 
talk takes place on Wednesday 2nd  
March . All are welcome. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration in Par-
ish Church takes place every 
Monday afternoon in our 

Church from 3.00  to 4.00 p.m. and 
on the first Sunday of the month 
from 3.00 to 5.00 with adoration 
from 4.30 to 5.00 p.m. for children.  
 
Eucharistic  Adoration in Clonturk 
House, continues every Sunday 
evening from 7 .00 p.m. to 8 .00 
p.m.  

“The Generation Club” The Transi-
tion year students in Maryfield Col-
lege are holding “The Generation 
Club” again this year in the School 
Assembly Hall. It will run for five 
Wednesdays commencing Wednes-
day 26th February from 11.40 a.m. 
to 1.00 p.m. Note: To facilitate the 
Generation Club the regular 
Wednesday tea morning in Marino 
Room is cancelled (Tuesday & 
Thursday mornings not effected) 
We will resume again as normal on 
Wednesday 1st April . Please go 
along and enjoy—your support will 
be much appreciated . 

         
The Community Prayer Group   
meets on Thursday evenings 

at 8.00 pm in the Annadale 
room.  The meeting consists of pray-
er, reading and reflection on the 
Sunday  Gospel. All are welcome. 

 

Our Scripture Reflection 
Group  meet on Thursday 

mornings at 11.00 am in the An-
nadale room. All are welcome. 

School Building Project—Work is expected to start shortly on a 2 class-
room extension to the Infants/Girls Schools. This will necessitate the par-
tial removal of the dividing wall between the Church and the school. 
Some inconvenience may arise as a result of this work. Further infor-
mation will be made available as the work progresses. 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/
Shop is open every Tuesday 
and Thursday morning after 

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 
a.m. Mass on Sundays. We have a 
good supply of sacramental me-
mentos for all occasions.  

 
 

Parish Newsletter—The latest date 
for material for inclusion in the par-
ish newsletter is 6th March 2020. 

 
 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st 
& 3rd  Saturday of the 
month from 10.30 a.m.— 

12.30 pm. We look forward to new 
members. For further details Ph.: 
(085) 1088538. New members wel-
come.    

 
 Pilgrimage to Knock—Marino Par-
ish Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will  
 

take place on Sunday 24th May  
2020 - Contact Lorraine on 086- 
3900073 or Catherine on 086- 
8424747—Full details on Church 
Notice Board. 
 

 
Rosary Beads—If you have an extra 
set of Rosary Beads that you are not 
using please leave them into the 
Sacristy for use in our hospitals.  
 
 

Postage Stamps—If you could drop 
any used postage stamps into the 
Sacristy it would be appreciated. 
They are used on the Missions. 
         

Anam Cara - Anam Cara North Dub-
lin, the organisation that supports 
bereaved parents, is holding a Par-
ent Evening for bereaved parents on 
Wednesday 19th February at 
7:20pm in the Carnegie Court Hotel, 
Swords, Co. Dublin.  
 

Parish Lotto:    
   
There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.      
 

The winning numbers were: 15, 16, 17 & 18 
 

The Jackpot now stands at €2,300.00  
   

Note: The latest time for receipt of entries is 12 noon on date of draw. 


